
Public Questions – APPENDIX A 

 

Public question at Full Council on Wednesday 27 September 2023: 

 

1. “Could the speed limit on Sadlers Mead be reduced to 20mph? Particularly 

outside the schools. Monkton Park Primary School and Riverside Pre School. 

The road is very busy at school starting and finishing times, with parents and 

children crossing the road from parked cars and at the school entrance, the 

roads surrounding some of the primary schools in our town are already 

designated 20mph and also it would be good to have clear, up to date 

signage outside the schools as a reminder to drivers to take care.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Not Part of the Meeting – APPENDIX B 

 

Response to Public Questions – Full Council 27 September 2023 

 

1. Thank you for your comments and question, we have passed your concerns 

regarding speeding onto Wiltshire Police for information. You can make 

requests for changes to speed limits and signage through the Local Highway 

and Footway improvement Groups (LHFIG) which is a sub group of Wiltshire 

Council’s Area Board. Residents can make requests via a form which is 

considered by the Town Council’s Planning, Environment and Transport 

Committee and if supported is forwarded to Wiltshire Council’s LHFIG 

meeting for further consideration. More information on this process can be 

obtained via Customer Services – enquiries@chippenham.gov.uk  
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